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Exchange notice 

Danish Stock Products 05/09 

Postponed preliminary launch of Closing Call auctions in 
OMXC20TM futures 

As stated in Exchange notice 04/09 NASDAQ OMX Derivatives Markets will introduce Closing Call 
auctions for futures on OMXC20TM. To secure member readiness NASDAQ OMX Derivatives Markets 
has decided to postpone the preliminary launch date with two weeks, from May 25th 2009 to June 8th 
2009. The definitive launch date will be announced through an Exchange notice in the first half of May. 
 
For further information concerning this exchange notice please contact Mikael Siewertz or Joakim 
Fernlund, telephone +46 8 405 73 60, or derivatives@nasdaqomx.com. 
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